
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

SENIOR CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Lawndale 

Senior Citizen Advisory Committee, scheduled for April 22, 2020 at 2:00 p.m., in 

the Community Center 14700 Burin Ave. has been cancelled. 

 

      Dated this 16th day of April, 2020 

 

 

      ______________________________ 

      Kari Conley-Bell 

      Community Services Coordinator 
 


